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Thank you Mr. President, 

Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of Argentina to the 28th session of the UPR and thanks the head of delegation for a comprehensive national report.  

My delegation welcomes Argentina’s efforts in implementing previous recommendations, especially in regards to enforced and/or involuntary disappearances and trafficking in persons.

We have also taken a positive note of the adoption of the first National action plan for prevention, protection, assistance and eradication of violence against women.
We remain concerned, however, by reported violence and arbitrary detention without a court order, particularly regarding young people and children.  
My delegation recommends to the Government of Argentina to:
· Review practices of detention without a court order  and address the issue of unduly protracted detentions;
· Continue its efforts to  bring into line provincial and municipal regulations on the subject of trafficking with national and international standards;
· Implement effectively the legislation on violence against women to combat misogynous stereotypes, discrimination and violence.
We wish the Government of Argentina a successful review.
Thank you, Mr. President.
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